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Project Update 

Pleasant Hill Road & Olympic Boulevard  
Roundabout Project 

 
Date: 11/23/16 
 
This week, the contractor completed the full-depth reconstruction of the eastbound lane of Olympic Blvd, 
west of the roundabout.  The landscaping contractor continued to install the irrigation main and lateral 
lines and began placing top soil in the median on Pleasant Hill Road.  The concrete contractor poured a 
long section of the new curb along the widened median on Pleasant Hill Road north of the bridge, as 
well. 
 
Next week, weather permitting, the contractor will continue to excavate, grade, and place rock for the 
truck apron in the roundabout. The electrical contractor will continue installing and begin energizing the 
street lights. The landscape contractor will continue to install the irrigation system and backfill the 
median islands along Pleasant Hill Road and Olympic Blvd. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 284-1951.   
 
 
Farzaneh Sanders 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 
 
 
 


